Dean G.S.Prince, Jr.
Dartmouth College
Hanaver
New Hampshire 03755

Lisbon, May 9, 1981

Dear Bean Prince,

The whole visit to Dartmouth College has been a springday-dream for me! I enjoyed every moment of it, the formal occasions with their warmth as well as the informal ones with their restraint. I can very well imagine how much work it all meant for you, though you seemed to go about all the events in the smoothest way! Thank you indeed for what I consider a very special highlight in a visit to USA which was in itself a wonderful event in my schedule this year.

Please, convey to your wife my best regards and my deep thanks if there in terestain my visit in

Thanking you once again and hoping to meet you in the future,

Yours gratefully

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo Al. Santo António dos Capuchos 4-5º 1100 LISBOA

